Community groups representing the
Saint John priority neighbourhoods, along
with the Saint John Police Force,
invite you to make this holiday season a

little more joyous with the...

HOLIDAY IN A BOX

CAMPAIGN

Assisting those who are most vulnerable.

Adults in the city who are
less fortunate can often
feel disconnected and
alone, even during the
holiday season.

The Holiday in a Box
Campaign provides a way
to connectin a special
and meaningful way, with
the collection and
distribution of gift-filled
shoeboxes.

This initiative will
challenge every family,
sports team, club, shop,
individual and
corporation to find a
new or slightly used
shoebox and fill it with
holiday items.

Saint John Police Force

1 Peel Plaza

Saint John, NB

Drop Off Hours:

Mon-Fri / 8:00 am to 4:00 pm
Deadline: December 18, 2021

The Saint John Police
Force has challenged all
its members and the
Saint John Board of
Police Commissioners to
donate at least one
Holiday in a Box.

To be part of this very
important initiative, drop
off your thoughtfully
created undecorated
shoeboxes to the

Saint John Police Force
(details below).

Community groups
representing the priority
neighbourhoods will
ensure shoeboxes

are delivered and shared.

Community Partners
Carleton Community Centre

Crescent Valley Resource Centre

P.U.L.S.E. Inc., Saint John
The ONE Change Inc.

Suggested items:
toothpaste, toothbrush,
deodorant, soap,
comb/hairbrush,
washcloth, socks, gloves,
flip-flops, hat, hot
chocolate, wrapped
candy and/or non-
perishable treat, bus
card, notebook, pen,
pencil, small adhesive
tape, small tool kit, deck
of playing cards, gift
card to a local coffee
shop or “dollar”

store, etc.

The Waterloo Village Neighbourhood Association



